
LION CAROL BARNETT 
 
This is for the second Cabinet Meeting of this year.  I have been assigned Zones 5, 6 and 7 -  
The following are my activities for the first quarter. 
 
Attended a Safety Fest Networking meeting with Katy Community Lions and Brookshire-
Pattison Lions at Fire Station 48 in Katy.  Then two days later we attended Safety Fest at 
Typhoon Texas all day. 
 
Attended a membership drive with Katy Community and Brookshire-Pattisonson at the Maude 
Marks Library. 
Attended a membership drive for Leos and Lions at Royal High School in Brookshire with 
Brookshire-Pattison and Katy Community Lions Club. 
 
Attended First Night Out with Brookshire-Pattison at First Methodist Church and conducted a 
membership drive. 
 
Spent the day at Katy Little League Baseball tournament conducting membership drive and toys 
for Xmas toy drive with Katy Community and Brookshire-Pattison Lions Club.  
 
Attended club meeting at Hempstead Lions Club and helped plan Pancake supper they are 
having Nov. 7 
 
Attended Zone 6 meeting at Luby’s held by Thelma Johnson and 4 different clubs were in 
attendance.  We were lucky to meet a 50 year Lion from Founders Club that evening.  
 
Attended the Spaghetti Lunch and craft show held by the Brookshire-Pattison Lions and lions 
from Hempstead, Katy Community and Conroe Noon also attended.  
 
Attended AARP meeting where they donated $250 to Katy Community club for eyeglasses for 
children.  
 
Worked with Katy Community and Brookshire-Pattison to collect used eyeglasses. 650 were 
collected.  
 
No activities were done for Zone 5 as they need to decide what clubs are in Zone 5 and they 
need a Zone Chair since Valerie James stepped down. 
 
Zone Chair Kari was not available for activities in Zone 7 .  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Regional Zone Chair Carol Barnett  

 


